
Committee of the Whole, June 4, 2018 
CM-07-18, File no. 945-10 

From: Glenda Dodd  
Sent: Sunday, June 03, 2018 5:43 PM 
To: Mailbox, COB 
Cc: Sharman, Paul; Lancaster, Blair; Dennison, Jack; Taylor, John; Craven, Rick; Meed 
Ward, Marianne 
Subject: 4 million plus-It is not a marina that is grand enough or worth while for any 
tourist to visit and is too far removed from the City. 
 
Mayor Goldring…will you assure that the four million dollars talked about would be 
FINAL cost of a floating break wall….would the boaters be required to come up with any 
funds that would exceed the four million….tell me of one City project that came in at or 
under the estimated value….none that I know of…What if the Marina can not pay back 
the City, what then?...Did the City take over running the Marina in order to justify the 
City providing the funds required to maintain this venture….The City does not need a 
Marina, it does not bring enough business to the City to justify it’s existence, not for the 
few hundred boaters…It is not a marina that is grand enough or worth while for any 
tourist to visit…..On the other hand the nature trail and wildlife does bring outside 
people to the Park….not the Marina…yes there are a few  friends and family relatives 
that have tried to make it appear as if they represent a majority but looking at any 
responses I have seen about the City spending four million dollars on the Marina…..the 
majority are not in favour of this expenditure.   Please do what the majority of the 
citizens want and do not put the burden of being responsible for a marina on the 
taxpayers backs.   Just because the boaters descend to meetings en mass does not 
mean they represent the majority of your citizens.    
 
Regards 
Glenda Dodd. 
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